
 
 

School Board Newsletter 
Term One 2023 

 
Tēnā koutou, 
 
As we head towards the end of Term One, I hope our new Year 7 whānau have settled well into 
Northcote Intermediate, that our Year 8 whānau are feeling quite at home, and that all our 
learners have had a great start to the year. It was certainly an odd Term One with a very 
disrupted start which made week 8 feel like week 4! Fortunately, things kicked off quickly with 
both curriculum and classroom learning, and extra-curricular activities. There has been a great 
buzz of activity around the school! 
 
Introducing Your NIS Board Members 
We are a dedicated group of current and alumni parents, passionate about Northcote 
Intermediate and tasked with governing the school and supporting our Principal Phil Muir and his 
team to realise the school’s vision and mission to “empower, learn, and grow together…by 
equipping ākonga with meaningful knowledge, FIRST skills and values.” Current Board members 
are Chair Katrina King; Parent Representatives Sally Clendon, Darren Coneybear, Rochelle Greer, 
Damian Lawrence, and Spencer Willis; and Staff Representative Zane Cooper. 
 
Various Board members have been out and about with the school recently at the Working Bee, 
Shore to Shore run, the Te Ara Awataha community event, and a tour of the school and the new 
building under construction. See below for some photos. 
 
2023 Meeting Dates 
Members of the community are very welcome to attend our Board meetings, held in the 
staffroom from 6.00pm. Our remaining 2023 dates are 8th May, 12th June, 7th August, 11th 
September, 30th October, 4th December. 
 
Keep in Touch 
The Board are always keen to know what issues are important to you, what concerns you have or 
what you would like us to advocate for on your behalf.  Please get in touch if you have questions 
or concerns: email northcoteintboard@gmail.com. 
 
I wish you and your whānau a wonderful school holidays. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
Katrina King 
NIS Board Presiding Member     
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